MEMORANDUM

TO: North Ogden City Council Members

Mayor Richard G. Harris

FROM: Gary Kerr

DATE: January 10, 2012

SUBJECT: Smith's Food & Drug Centers, Inc. Beer License

Smith's Food & Drug Center has submitted a renewal application for the store's 2012 Beer License. A BCI background check has been completed on the Utah Directors for Smith's Food & Drug Centers Corporation and this information has been provided to Chief Afuvai for his consideration. The Chief reviewed the application and background checks and has signed off on the application. I am recommending Council approval for Smith's Food and Drug Center's application for a 2012 beer license.